
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Skinner, Ryan
Cc: Aski, Janice; Heysel, Garett
Subject: Revision AAAS BA
Date: Monday, March 26, 2018 2:01:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Ryan,
 
On Tuesday, March 20, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reconsidered the proposal to revise the AAAS BA.
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved the revision with three
recommendations:

For assessment: It might be good to organize an exit survey focus group & individual meetings
every year.
Sample 4-year plan.

Make sure that students do their GE Diversity (2 courses in Global Studies & 1 course in
Social Diversity in the US).
ASC degree only requires 121 hrs. The current plan includes a minimum of 122 credit
hours.

Include transition plan for students who are already in the major. (Most often, programs
simply state that students currently in the major will be allowed to continue in the plan that
they started with or opt for the new program.)

 

The only document that we ask that you provide now is the transition plan (3rd bullet point). Again,
this does not need to be long. Could you please make sure to send this to me before the end of the
week?
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Janice Aski (faculty
Chair of the A&H1 Panel, cc’d here),  or me.
 
The proposal will next be reviewed by the full ASC Curriculum Committee (ASCC). The next meeting
of the ASCC is scheduled for Friday, April 6.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
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